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Friends of Parkland 
Autumn Disco 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Friends of Parkland will be holding an Autumn Disco for Key Stage 1 and 2, on the following 
dates*: 
 

Monday 14 October 2024 
Year 1 & 2: 3.15pm-4.15pm 

Year 4: 4.20pm-5.20pm 
Year 6: 5.30pm-6.30pm 

 
Wednesday 16 October 2024 

Year 3: 3.15pm-4.15pm 
Year 5: 4.20pm-5.20pm 

 

 

The cost of the disco is £3 per child, this includes unlimited squash and a packet of crisps. 
 

If your child would like to attend the disco, please log onto ParentPay, to book your child’s place 
and to make a payment. Parents/carers who have NOT activated their ParentPay account, an 
activation letter with your log in details will be sent home. 
 

To allow us to plan staffing appropriately, please ensure that you book your child’s place by                         
Monday 7th October 2024. Unfortunately, we will not be able to accept bookings after this date. 
 
 
 

Year  Time Arrival/Collection 

Year 1 & 2 
(Mon) 
Year 3 
(Wed) 

3.15pm– 4.15pm 
 

Children will be taken to the hall at the end of the school day 
Collect from the hall 

Year 4 
(Mon) 
Year 5 
(Wed) 

4:20pm – 5:20pm Arrival via side gate at front of school and through studio doors 
Collect from the hall 

Year 6  
(Mon) 

5:30pm - 6:30pm Arrival via side gate at front of school and through studio doors 
Collect from the hall 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 
 

As part of the booking process, there will be a section on ParentPay for you to complete with 
details on who will be collecting your child or whether they have a place booked at rangers.  
 

For those children who will be attending Parkland Rangers, a member of the team, will either 
collect your child or take your child to the disco, depending on your child’s year group. 
 

Please note that ALL children will need to be collected by an adult after the disco; NO child is 
allowed to walk home by themselves, (including those children who usually walk home alone). 
 
* A separate event will be taking place for EYFS (details to follow) 
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Key Information 
 

Year 1, 2 and 3 can bring party clothes to change into before the end of the school day and then 
go straight to the hall from their class.  
 

All other years will need to be collected from school as usual at the end of the day (unless 
attending Rangers) and brought back for the start times via the side gate at the front of school 
entering through the studio.   
 
Can we also remind your child that the use of mobile phones is not permitted during the disco. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr A Hayes 
Headteacher 

 


